Submission ID: 11225

It has been difficult during this peak holiday time to examine all of the Applicants Responses to
Relevant Representations. Concentrating particularly on our own Representations we do not feel
that there is sufficient additional information provided that addresses the issues we have raised
against the application. We will continue to examine the documents and comment more
specifically as necessary at the Deadline 2 by the 8th September 2022.

Regards

Alan Swash

Boreham Conservation Society



